
Convention and Visitors Bureau 
Resort Management 

600 22nd St Suite 200 |  Virginia Beach, VA  23451 

January 11, 2024 

Virginia Beach Int'l Carnival &
African Caribbean American Foundation 

To whom it may concern, 

The Resort Management office is currently working with ACAF & Virginia Beach International Carnival 
to bring the 2024 Carnival back to the Virginia Beach Boardwalk July 18th -21st. We are working 
through the application process and establishing city services for the event taking place in 24th St Park. 

We look forward to working with the group. 

Thank you,  

 
VIRGINIA BEACH ECONOMIC VITALITY 
PORTFOLIO Convention and Visitors Bureau 
Resort Special Events Coordinator 


